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To whom it may concern, 

Please accept this email as my objection to the proposal for another crematorium in and
around firs farm wetlands. 

There is no need for another crematorium,  when there is one just 5 minute drive up the
A10.

The wetlands area is a fantastic space,  filled with wildlife and nature.  My family very
regularly visit on walks and social events.  We take our dog and the whole family really
appreciate it. Without the wetlands, the area would not be as appealing. 

The wetlands area should be left alone and I want to register my objection to the
proposals.  No development, no cemetery extension or crematorium should be built on the
existing space. 

Kind regards, 

Christos Ioannou 
3 New Park Avenue N13 5ND 

Thank you

Kind regards, 
Chris
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